
TUSCOLA HIGH SCHOOL
CLASS OF 2023

Attention Senior Parents, Guardians, Family, and Friends:

We are continuing the Gold Envelope tradition at THS! We are giving relatives and friends of our 2023
graduates an additional opportunity to honor and recognize our students through the GOLD
ENVELOPE PROJECT. Students will be receiving their special Gold envelopes filled with notes at the
Senior Sunset Celebration.

Parents or guardians, please contact grandparents, aunts, uncles, cousins, teachers, clergy, and
friends to send a special note of congratulations to your graduate on his or her upcoming graduation.
Send your requests as soon possible to family and friends through email, phone, or text. This will give
them plenty of time to think of what they would like to say to the graduate.  We will collect all letters
and cards sent to the school and keep them safe and confidential.  EVERY senior will then receive a
large GOLD ENVELOPE filled with these well wishes at a special Senior Sunset event.

Please mail letters to the school. Letters MUST be addressed like this:

STUDENT’S FULL NAME
Tuscola High School Gold Letter Envelopes

564 Tuscola School Road
Waynesville, NC 28786

● Send in cards or letters NO larger than 8inx10in NO PACKAGES
● Keep cards and letters flat. NO GIFTS OR CONFETTI PLEASE
● DO NOT send anything of value: we cannot be responsible for it (cash, checks, gift cards,etc.)
● If sending several envelopes inside a large envelope, please put the student's full name on all

envelopes.
ALL CARDS/LETTERS MUST ARRIVE AT THE SCHOOL BY WEDNESDAY, APRIL 26, 2023
We cannot take anything after this date. Please send your letters AS EARLY AS POSSIBLE!

Let’s fill our graduates’ envelopes and show the class of 2022 that they are special and we acknowledge their
achievements over the last 13 years!

Sincerely,
Amanda J. Wells
Lead Teacher
amwells@haywood.k12.nc.us


